
10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 21 June 1979

Thank you for your letter of 14 June. It

was indeed a pleasure to meet you and your

Board of Directors last week, and I will

certainly bear in mind your kind offer to

arrange a small function when I visit the United

States, as I hope to before too long.

C

Henry Ford II


